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ASB announces resignation of Susan Peterson from the board of ASB Bank Limited  
 
ASB advises that Susan Peterson has given notice of her resignation from the board of directors of ASB Bank 
Limited. 
 
Commenting on Ms Peterson’s resignation, Chairman Gavin Walker says,“ I wish to thank Susan for her 
contribution to ASB during her tenure and on behalf of the Board extend our best wishes”.     
 
Ms Peterson’s resignation from the board of ASB Bank Limited will take effect when the current term of her 
appointment ends at 5.00pm on Tuesday 30 June 2020. 
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